
 

 

 

To: City Secretary Mandy Grant   
From: Chief Colin Rangnow  
Date: June 2, 2025  
Subject: Agenda Item: Traffic Control Signage  
 

The Port Lavaca Police Department requests approval from the City of Port Lavaca Council to add 
additional traffic control signage (Stop Signs) on Smith Rd. located within the city limits of Port 
Lavaca.  Several citizens have voiced concern about the lack of traffic control in the area. I 
recommend implementing a traffic control signage at the following intersection: 

Placement of a stop sign on the east side of the 500 block of Smith Rd @ 100 Jade Way and 100 Del 
Mar Dr.   

Placement of a stop sign on the west side of the 600 block of Smith Rd @ 100 Jade Way and 100 Del 
Mar Dr 

Placements of said signage will produce a controlled intersection at 500/600 block of Smith Rd and 
100 Jade Way and 100 Del Mar Dr. Traffic control signage (stop signs) have already been 
established at 100 Jade Way and 100 Del Mar Dr.  

 

Chief Colin Rangnow  

Port Lavaca Police Department  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 


